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Week of February 15 

• On February 11, the Aspen Institute Homeland Security Group will meet with 
Secretary Johnson following his annual State of Homeland Security address at the 
Woodrow Wilson International Center for Scholars. The meeting is closed to the 
public and press. 

• On February 18, the HSAC will hold a bi-weekly preparatory call for the members. 
Brian Kamoie, Assistant Administrator of FEMA's Grant Programs Directorate, will 
provide an overview of the Fiscal Year 2016 Notice of Funding Opportunity 
announcement for the non-disaster preparedness grant programs. The call is closed to 
the public and press. 

• On February 19, the HSAC's Countering Violent Extremism Subcommittee will 
meet in person with various subject matter experts to discuss emerging trends and 
issues related to areas focused on countering violent extremism. The meeting is 
closed to the public and press. 
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